







November 1, 2017

Dr. Marzieh Hasanpour Pediatric and Newborn Intensive Care Nursing Department School of Nursing and Midwifery Tehran University of Medical Sciences Tehran, Iran

Dear Dr. Hasanpour:

Thank you attending the 28<sup>th</sup> Annual NIDCAP Trainers Meeting held in Edmonton, Alberta, Canada from October 21 to 24, 2017 at the Chateau Lacombe Hotel.

Your presentation on "The Effect of a Sleep Care Education Program on the Nurses' Knowledge and Practice in Newborn Intensive Care Nursery (NICN)" was well received by the meeting participants.

Sincerely,

Andrea Nykipilo, RN, NIDCAP Trainer in Training

andrea Nykipilo RN

NICU - Royal Alexandra Hospital, Edmonton

cc: Trina Cruz, Administrative Support - NIDCAP Program, Edmonton









November 1, 2017

Dr. Mohamad Heidarzadeh Tabriz University of Medical Sciences Tehran, Iran

Dear Dr. Heidarzadeh:

Thank you for submitting an abstract poster as part of the 28<sup>th</sup> Annual NIDCAP Trainers Meeting held in Edmonton, Alberta, Canada from October 21 to 24, 2017 at the Chateau Lacombe Hotel.

You poster on "Assessing infant-oriented care with developmental support approach in Iranian NICUs", presented on your behalf by Dr. Marzieh Hasanpour, was an excellent addition to our abstract presentations.

Sincerely,

andrea Nykipilo, RN, NIDCAP Trainer in Training

NICU - Royal Alexandra Hospital, Edmonton

cc: Trina Cruz, Administrative Support - NIDCAP Program, Edmonton